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Dear Mr. Skaarup,

Reference is made to the documents submitted by Atea A/S and its independent Ethics and
Compliance Expert Deloitte dated 21 December 2017, in compliance with the United Nations
reinstatement condition letter to the company dated 6 September 2017.

Please be advised that the United Nations Secretariat's Vendor Review Committee ("VRC")
met on 12 January 2018 to review the Expert Report and related documents submitted by the
company.

Upon review of the documents submitted, the VRC recommended that Atea A/S be invited
to re-register with the UN Procurement Division via the UN Global Marketplace at www.ungm.org.

I have decided to accept this recommendation. This decision is effective as of the date of
this letter.

Please note that the UN expects that Atea A/S will continue to strictly comply with its Code
of Ethics, and that the highest standards of ethical conduct will be maintained in all business
relations with the UN.

Mr. Palle Skaarup
Director, Compliance & Legal
Atea A/S
Samsung Building
Lautrupvang 6, Ballerup 2750
Denmark
Email: palle.skaarup@atea.dk, pask@atea.dk
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Nothing in or relating to the foregoing shall be deemed a waiver, expressed or implied, of
the privileges and immunities of the UN, including its subsidiary organs.

Thank you for your continued interest in supporting the UN.

Yours sincerely,

e

Office of Central Support Services
Department of Management
United Nations


